

Present

Jack Mably, President (Chair)
Ben Chapman, Activities & Development Officer
Daisy Lindlar, Representation & Resources Officer
Remy Claustres, Sports Officer
Roberto Sorrentino, Housing & Community Officer
Ross Strong, Welfare Officer

In Attendance

Jo Thomas, Chief Executive
Elliott Packham, Executive Assistant (minute taker)

Apologies:

Izzy Lenga, Education Officer

The Chair opened the meeting at 12:05.

No	ITEM FOR DISCUSSION	Notes	ACTION
1	Minutes from 26.10.15	The minutes from 26 th October were approved.	Approved
2	Matters arising	There were no matters arising.	
3	Diaries	<p>HCO – Meeting with Purple Mermaid, Valefest budget planning, Guild Lettings catch up, VC review training and Officer media training</p> <p>ADO – Miniforums, Valefest budget planning, Student Groups Executive (SGX) and Go Central kitchen tour.</p> <p>RRO – SGX, Assessment Group candidate training, RA Candidate training, Officer Elections working group.</p> <p>President – Go Central Tour, meeting with Adam Tickell, meeting with David Adams to discuss junior doctor contracts, Assessment Group candidate training and Burn FM appearance.</p> <p>SO – SGX, Outdoor miniforum, Go Central kitchen tour, Vice Chancellor review training and Xplosion on Saturday.</p> <p>WO – Student Reps public speaker training, Official Sponsorship Monitoring Group, Inclusive Curriculum workshop, GTV filming for anxiety documentary, Collaborative Teach Lab Project Board, Student Parents meeting and Computer Science VC training review.</p>	Noted
4	Bambu	The RRO informed the Officers of an alleged incident where Bambu night club refused entry to a group of black female students. Officers were also informed that the same nightclub was accused of discrimination when recruiting staff. Officers agreed that the Guild should not use this venue for any events in future. HCO to inform RA's.	<p>Noted</p> <p>HCO</p>
5	Guild Awards	The ADO raised a discussion about a possible theme for Guild Awards. It was agreed that the ticket price of £30 from last year should not increase.	Discussed Approved

		There was also a discussion about the possibility of getting Cobra beer to provide alcohol at the event.	Discussed
6	Guild Engagement/ Social Media	<p>The following items are to be promoted on social media:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Xplosion, Saturday 7th November - Society taster sessions - Not On campaign open meeting - Movember <p>It was noted by the ADO that Officers need to increase the amount of posts on their Instagram pages.</p>	Noted
7	Schools/ Colleges Update	There were no School/ Colleges updates.	Noted
8	PTO's – Buddies	EEO wants to attend the Student Sustainability Summit in Bristol, deadline for registering is 2 nd November.	EP
8	AOB	<p>Voter Registration The President informed Officers that there was £5000 remaining from the Voter Registration Grant awarded to the Guild. He requested to use £1000 for a society competition to encourage society members to register to vote. The Officers approved this request.</p> <p>The SO noted that the competition could also be widened out to sports teams. The Officers then discussed other ideas to encourage people to register.</p> <p>Your Ideas The RRO shared a draft image of the 'Your Ideas' homepage to the Officers.</p> <p>Officer Christmas Event The Officers discussed possible dates and locations for the Officer Christmas event. The President agreed to find a date to put in the Officer's diaries.</p> <p>Xplosion The SO informed the Officers that Xplosion was taking place on Saturday 7th November and was being filmed by GTV.</p> <p>Officer Question Time Vlogs</p>	<p>Approved</p> <p>Discussed</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>President/EP</p> <p>Noted</p>

The meeting closed at 12:45.

Signed

Date